
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 13, 2021 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase HVAC Equipment – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of HVAC Equipment from Thermalnetics, Auburn Hills, MI, in the amount 
of $492,311.00 for the summer 2022 bond projects. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
We are in the process of implementing the 2021 Bond updates, which include HVAC 
replacements at schools throughout the district.  Based upon age and current condition, 
the HVAC equipment in these buildings will be replaced during the summer of 2022:  
Coolidge Elementary, Cooper Upper Elementary, Grant Elementary, Hayes Elementary, 
Kennedy Elementary and Randolph Elementary.   
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2021 Bond 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
PF/ko 


